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RE: 6/2019/1101/FULL – Ocado Ltd, Gypsy Moth Avenue, Hatfield, AL10 9BD 
 
Dear Antoine, 
 
Thank you for your consultation in relation to the above planning application for the 
Erection of an ancillary staff shop following demolition of an existing cabin building, at 
Ocado Ltd, Gypsy Moth Avenue, Hatfield, AL10 9BD. 
 
Following our review of the Drainage Statement produced by EIRENG Consulting 
Engineers, reference 192022, dated April 2019 submitted to the LPA, we would have no 
objection to the proposed development on surface water management and flood risk 
grounds.  
 
We understand that the proposed building will be positively drained, as indicated on the 
Proposed Drainage Layout drawing, drawing number C010, job number 192022, revision 
PL2, dated 14th May 2019. The proposed, new drainage network will be connected into 
the existing drainage on site. 
 
Please note if the LPA decide to grant planning permission we wish to be notified for our 
records should there be any subsequent surface water flooding that we may be required 
to investigate as a result of the new development. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Julia Puton 

SuDS Officer 

Hertfordshire County Council 

Antoine Commenville  

Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council 
The Campus 
Welwyn Garden City 
Herts 
AL8 6AE 

Director of Environment & Infrastructure: 
Mark Kemp 

  

 
 

Post Point CHN 215 
Hertfordshire County Council 
County Hall, Pegs Lane 
HERTFORD  SG13 8DN 
 
Contact Julia Puton 
Tel 01992 556441 
Email FRMConsultations@hertfordshire.gov.uk  

  
Date 29 July 2019 

mailto:FRMConsultations@hertfordshire.gov.uk

